
   

COMMERCIAL	CLUB	ALBURY	

Albury Wodonga District Darts Open 

September Event Cancelled 

           Dear Players and Friends, 
                     It is with sincere regret that due to the Covid 19 virus situation we are 
                    forced to cancel the competition in September. We had hoped that the 
                    threat would have passed however Victoria and New South Wales still 
                    have serious problems and we certainly hope you are all staying safe. 
                    
         We are hoping now that the February Open can go ahead as 
               usual on the last weekend of February.  

                   With so many deaths and cases in Victoria we hope that our friends and  
                   their families have been spared, it is certainly a worrisome time for us all. 
                   Here in Albury we have had no darts since March and many of us are missing  
                   the social and competitive rivalry.  

        We are looking forward to hopefully seeing you all fit and well in February.  

             Regards from Cliff Peake and Bob Scarvell 
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